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Reporting a suspected breach of the WEM, GSI or Pilbara 
Networks Rules 
Suspected breach reporting templates updated 

The ERA has updated the online form and batch report template for reporting suspected breaches 
to include a new, optional field: 

Participant internal breach reference.  

This field is not mandatory. A party reporting a suspected breach can use it to add an internal 
reference number for the matter being reported. This will help to identify the suspected breach in 
communications between the reporting party and the ERA. 

Further information 

General enquiries 
Frances Hobday 
Ph: 08 6557 7975 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/electricity/wholesale-electricity-market/report-a-suspected-breach-of-the-wem-gsi-or-pilbara-networks-rules/suspected-breach-reporting-form
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/23633/4/Breach-Reporting-Template.xlsx
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